
I support HB 3177, the Covid Business Equity Act! 

I was a flight attendant with Delta Air Lines for over 28 years (until last year) and I know first-hand how hard CV19 has hit the 
hospitality industry!  

I am among U.S. citizens who gave our leaders and representatives the benefit of the doubt in the beginning of the pandemic, and 
followed their recommendations.  We now know that their recommendations have caused far greater damage than the virus itself, 
and there is a wealth of scientific information proving this!  Please look up https://gbdeclaration.org/ and read their proposal on 
focused protection for Covid-19.  (Also see FAQ) There are now signatures from 54,862 medical practitioners & scientists who 
support the Great Barrington Declaration’s focused protection! I am one of 749,896 concerned citizens, who signed the declaration, 
making the signature count a total of 804,758 people who believe that the world needs to seriously shift its approach to CV-19! 

Please represent Oregonians who believe that the lockdown in not serving the citizens!  Support the diverse working families of the 
hospitality industry, the small business owners across the state and provide the needed business equity that is severely lacking and 
pass HB 3177.  We can protect those who are vulnerable, but locking down is not the answer!

Thank you!

Diana McIntosh
Beaverton, Oregon


